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Dear family, 

 

We are sad to share with you all that our dear 

friend, sister, and long-time member Fumiko 

Bruner passed away tonight. She passed peacefully 

but unexpectedly, and we know this will be a big 

shock for all of you who knew her. As we begin 

preparations for her Seonghwa ceremony, we ask 

for prayers for her smooth transition to the spirit 

world. She is loved by many and will be dearly 

missed until we see her again. Further details and 

information will be sent out when we are able. 

 

It is our tradition to set up a prayer chain when 

someone passes, to help them transition smoothly 

to the spirit world. Please consider signing up for a 

1 hour slot. This time can include prayer, singing, 

meditation, etc. 

 

If you are able, please consider supporting David 

and Reuel with a meal. We've created a meal train 

sign up. You can sign up to bring them a meal or order one to be delivered at their home. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 


